

Farcet CofE Primary School St Mary's Street Farcet Peterborough PE73AR

Phone: 01733240337

Email: office@farcet.cambs.sch.uk

Farcet CofE Primary School Newsletter

Dear Farcet Families,

This week has been very busy for the children and staff! Firstly, On Monday 30th June, we had a phenomenally hot whole school trip to Whipsnade Zoo. Despite the extreme heat, the children had a wonderful time and were incredibly excited to see the different animals. The giraffe area was a firm favourite with the children, since they were amazed by their height and they were able to get very close to them standing on the viewing platform. A big thank you to all of the Farcet Families who contributed to the cost of the school trip.

Also, we had a very successful transition afternoon. The children enjoyed meeting their new class teacher and peers. This provided the teachers and teaching assistants with the opportunity to get to know the new children in their class. A big well done to the current Reception class who did really well when they visited their new Year 1 classroom and well done to Year 2 who coped extremely well in moving up to Year 3 during transition afternoon.

We also hope that you enjoyed Sports Day and the family Sports Day Picnic today too.

Thank you for your on-going support and have a lovely weekend.

Caroline Sadler (Headteacher)



Term 6
Week 5
4th July 2025

OUR SCHOOL VALUES

- Trust
- Friendship
- Compassion
- Forgiveness

Our School Trip to Whipsnade Zoo 30th June 2025

I liked the giraffes, because they were really tall! Ayla

I liked the flamingos, because they were pink. That's my favourite colour. Rose-Ann

We enjoyed walking through the lemur and penguin area, because we could get really close and see their playful behavior. Kasper The zoo was huge and despite the heat, we still saw lots of animals! The giraffes was my favourite. I couldn't believe how tall they were!

Samhitha

We saw loads of different animals. The flamingos looked beautiful because they were preening themselves. I liked the lemurs because of their colour. Harriet

I was amazed to see the African wild dogs, because they were hunting with stealth. Ryder





Congratulations Year !! Phonics

We are delighted to share with you our 2025 Year I Phonics and Year 2 phonics re-sit results.

This academic year, all of our Year I and Year 2 re-take children have achieved 100% pass rate!!!!! This is due to the great phonics teaching that the children receive on a daily basis. A huge well done to Mrs Masi (Phonics Lead), Mrs Absolom and Mrs Garwell who teach daily phonics lessons.







There are currently vacancies on the Local Governing Body of Farcet Primary School. Being a governor can be very rewarding. Do not worry if you have no experience in education matters as full training and support are provided. Each new governor is assigned an experienced governor as a mentor to support them settle into the role.

Have you thought about becoming a Governor?

Becoming a Governor offers you the opportunity to make a real contribution to the life and work of our school. Governors play a key role in the leadership of the school and work together with the Head teacher, staff and other governors to ensure that our school provides a challenging and supportive environment for its pupils.

How long do Governors serve for?

The usual term of office is four years from the date of appointment with a review meeting after the first year.

Want to know more?

If you are interested and would like to find out more, then why not contact us here at the school where you can have the opportunity to speak with other governors and find out what life as a volunteer governor is like at our school. Alternatively, you can email the Clerk using Clerk@farcet.cambs.sch.uk

We look forward to hearing from you.



COLLECTIVE WORSHIP

This week has been such a busy week with our school trip, transition afternoon and sports day that we have not had time for our usual collective worship focus. We will catch up with this next week.



HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

We would like to wish all of the children who have celebrated their birthday over the last two weeks a very happy birthday. We will celebrate their birthday during Celebration Assembly next week.

ATTENDANCE

Whole school attendance: 95%

Earhart attendance: 96%

Goodall attendance: 98%

Luther-King attendance: 95%

Hawking attendance: 94%



Term 6 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Date	Event	
30.06.25	Whipsnade Zoo Visit (Additional information to follow)	
11.07.25	School reports sent home to parents	
12.07.25	School Fete (Please see Parent Council Information)	
18.07.25	Year 6 Prom (More arrangements to follow from Miss Roberts)	
22.07.25	Year 6 Leavers Assembly (2pm start).	Year 6 Leavers Assembly
23.07.25	Last Day of Term	SUPPLE C
03.09.25	First Day of Term	SCHOOL SCHOOL

21.10.25	Individual School Photos	company of the compan
24.10.25	INSET Day (No school on this day)	

Can you support Harry's Dad with his charity run?





End of <u>Summer Term</u> Party Lunch

Join us on Wednesday 23rd July for a lunchtime party buffet!

Lets celebrate the end of the school year together With

OUR SPECIAL GUESTS
OF HONOUR - YEAR 6

Please order by 10th July





We need to remove our school PE sheds for H&S reasons and we would like to have a new shed base put down during the summer holidays. We have been given an eye watering quote for this work to be undertaken, which our school budget can't afford.

Would anyone in the Farcet community be willing to volunteer their time to lay us a new shed base. If you or you know someone who might be able to help with this, please could you contact the school office:

office@farcet.cambs.sch.uk